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Heller Secures $500,000 for Meadowood Interchange
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) secured $500,000 to help Washoe County relieve traffic at South Virginia and U.S. 395 near Meadowood Mall.  The funding was included in the Departments of Transportation, Housing and Urban Development, and related agencies Appropriations Act for fiscal year 2008 (H.R. 3074).

“Washoe County has experienced rapid growth that has resulted in congestion and delays in high traffic areas.  Transportation needs are critical to commerce and quality of life in our state.  Allowing greater access to places of business will allow for greater economic growth in the Truckee Meadows,” said Heller.  

The funding for this project will mitigate current and future traffic congestion occurring on US 395 and S. Virginia by constructing additional access points to the freeway near Meadowood Mall.  Funding included in the House bill is the beginning of the funding process in Congress.  The U.S. Senate is expected to take up its FY08 Departments of Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development and related agencies Appropriations bill in the near future.

“I look forward to working with Senators Reid and Ensign to ensure this project is included in the final appropriations legislation,” added Heller.
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